


Dear Members, 

Due to an overwhelming response to our monthly meetings, we are asking all members to RSVP for all future meetings at our website: www.coastalbendaprn.org.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused at our last meeting. Although this is a great problem to have, we do not want to place undue burden on our vendors. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter and continued support of CBAPN!
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Ilaria Reyes, MSN, APRN, FNP-C
President, Coastal Bend Advanced Practice Nurses
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